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CRITICALLY INJURED  

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a suspicious incident that 
occurred on Thursday, March 6

th
 at approximately 1:38 A.M. The incident occurred in 

the area of Viramar Street and North Atlantic Boulevard. 
 

A witness, who was walking along North Atlantic Boulevard, observed an unknown 
white male either being pushed out or jumping out of a moving vehicle.  The witness 
was so startled by the observation that he was unable to gather a description of the 
vehicle.  As the witness ran to render aid to the injured male, the vehicle continued to 
travel southbound on North Atlantic Boulevard. 
 

The male has been identified as Daniel Flynn, W/M, 12/23/84, a resident of the City of 
Saugus, Massachusetts.  Flynn was transported to Broward Health Medical Center 
with non-life threatening injuries and remains in critical condition.  
 

Due to Flynn’s current condition and the lack of surveillance footage, detectives are 
asking for the public’s assistance with this active and on-going investigation. 
 

Anyone who may have seen Flynn prior to this incident or observed the listed incident 
is strongly urged to contact Detective Justin Moody at 954-828-4018.     
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